
Dear	Colleagues:		

We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	the	Africa	Academy	of	Management	has	become	an	affiliate	of	
Academy	of	Management	from	August	2016.		The	announcement	was	made	by	the	President	Deborah	
Shapiro	during	the	annual	meeting	held	in	Anaheim	in	August.			

	

AFAM	would	like	to	thank	everyone	for	the	support	over	the	last	few	years	to	bring	Africa	into	the	
scholarly	community	of	management	academics.		We	are	a	young	but	growing	association.		Since	our	
launch	we	have	focused	on	the	development	of	young	academics	in	Africa,	established	the	Africa	
Journal	of	Management	(http://www.tandfonline.com/action/showAxaArticles?journalCode=rajm20	),	
and	hosted	three	biennial	conferences.		Our	next	conference	will	be	held	at	Addis	Ababa	School	of	
Commerce	in	Addis	Ababa,	Ethiopia	from	3	-6	January	2018.		If	you	have	an	interest	in	management	and	
organization	issues	in	Africa	and	are	not	already	a	member	of	AFAM,	we	encourage	you	to	become	a	
member	today.		Please	visit	our	website	for	information	on	how	to	become	a	member:			
http://www.africa-aom.org/	

	

Sincerely,	
Stella	Nkomo,	President	of	AFAM		


